LWV BOARD MEETING, DECATUR, ILLINOIS DECEMBER 4, 1959.

The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. in the home of our President with Mrs. L. L. Colvis, presiding. Present were Mrs. Wilson, Booth, Schlachter, McNail, Auby, Smith, Gibson, Colvis and Cresswell.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved as read.

A letter from Mr. Springer was read referring to meeting with the League in the 22d District. Mrs. Smith moved, seconded by Mrs. Auby that this meeting be a morning coffee at the President's home with League members from Lincoln and Champaign invited. CARRIED. Mrs. Andrews accepted an invitation to speak at a luncheon meeting on January 26th.

Mrs. Winn's letter to League contributors was read. A pamphlet "How A Bill becomes A Law" was enclosed. Mrs. Schlachter moved, seconded by Mrs. Cresswell, that we do not participate in WDZ' Community Club Awards. CARRIED.

It was decided to send out a 1 page newsletter in December.

Mrs. Wilson moved, seconded by Mrs. Auby, that Mrs. Colvis appoint a committee to go to Mr. Dever and the Council to see if they would be interested in giving a report on their activities at two public meetings in the schools. The League has no money to spend on this but that could probably come from another source. CARRIED.

The library has set up a reading table of League material on Revenue and will be holding meetings with outside speakers on this subject. The League workshop on Revenue will hold evening meetings.

Mrs. Gibson said that "Governments in Macon County" should be ready to go to the printer in January.

Mrs. Auby said that in another community the League presented new citizens with material helpful to their knowledge of government and wondered if we should do the same here.

Mrs. Colvis asked that suggestions for items on Local Agenda be given to Mrs. French, Chairman.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary C. Cresswell, Secretary.

LWV BOARD MEETING, DECATUR, ILLINOIS DECEMBER 4, 1959.

The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. in the home of our President with Mrs. L. L. Colvis, presiding. Present were Mrs. Wilson, Booth, Schlachter, McNail, Auby, Smith, Gibson, Colvis and Cresswell.

The minutes of the last meeting were approved as read.

A letter from Mr. Springer was read referring to meeting with the League in the 22d District. Mrs. Smith moved, seconded by Mrs. Auby that this meeting be a morning coffee at the President's home with League members from Lincoln and Champaign invited. CARRIED. Mrs. Andrews accepted an invitation to speak at a luncheon meeting on January 26th.

Mrs. Winn's letter to League contributors was read. A pamphlet "How A Bill becomes A Law" was enclosed. Mrs. Schlachter moved, seconded by Mrs. Cresswell, that we do not participate in WDZ' Community Club Awards. CARRIED.

It was decided to send out a 1 page newsletter in December.

Mrs. Wilson moved, seconded by Mrs. Auby, that Mrs. Colvis appoint a committee to go to Mr. Dever and the Council to see if they would be interested in giving a report on their activities at two public meetings in the schools. The League has no money to spend on this but that could probably come from another source. CARRIED.

The library has set up a reading table of League material on Revenue and will be holding meetings with outside speakers on this subject. The League workshop on Revenue will hold evening meetings.

Mrs. Gibson said that "Governments in Macon County" should be ready to go to the printer in January.

Mrs. Auby said that in another community the League presented new citizens with material helpful to their knowledge of government and wondered if we should do the same here.

Mrs. Colvis asked that suggestions for items on Local Agenda be given to Mrs. French, Chairman. by Feb. board meeting

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary C. Cresswell, Secretary.